Antelope-Pardee 500-kV Transmission Project
APPENDIX 8. DRAFT EIR/EIS COMMENTS AND RESPONSES

Comment Set C.28: Brian and Terry Bruck

Brian and Terry Bruck,

10210 Leona Avenue, Leona Valley, CA 93551

September 02, 2006

John Boccio/Marion Kadota
CPUC/USDA Forest Service

c/o Aspen environmental group
30423 Canwood Street, Suite 215

Agoura Hills, CA 91301

Dear Madam/Sir

As aresident of Leona Valley, I am vehemently opposed to the proposed high tension C8-1
line along 107™ Street and lost Valley Ranch Road. ’
They represent a health hazard and will drastically reduce property values. | C.28-2

Kindly reconsider the proposed high tension route to an area less obtrusive.

Respectfully

Brian and Terry Bruck

December 2006 Ap.8C-62 Final EIR/EIS
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APPENDIX 8. DRAFT EIR/EIS COMMENTS AND RESPONSES

Response to Comment Set C.28: Brian and Terry Bruck

C.28-1 Thank your for submitting your opinion on Alternative 5.

C.28-2 Please see General Response GR-3 regarding potential health hazards associated with EMF
exposure, as well as General Response GR-1 regarding potential effects on local property values.

Final EIR/EIS Ap.8C-63 December 2006



